Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MICHAEL BAKER INTERNATIONAL
The City of New Smyrna Beach announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, April 16, 2025, 5:30 p.m. EST

PLACE: Brannon Center (105 S Riverside Dr, New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168) Please note that a virtual option will be available for the public meeting, allowing you to participate remotely. To join the virtual meeting, visit https://bit.ly/NSBVA1.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This public meeting will be the first of two meetings as part of the New Smyrna Beach Vulnerability Assessment. During the meeting, attendees will hear a short presentation on the assessment, can provide knowledge and feedback on factors and critical assets important to the community, and help identify locations vulnerable to flooding in New Smyrna Beach. 

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kaitlin.Davidson@mbakerintl.com

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: kaitlin.davidson@mbakerintl.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Kyle Fegley at Kfegley@cityofnsb.com or by U.S. mail at City of New Smyrna Beach, 210 Sams Avenue New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168
